
 
 

 
 

 
Important Notice About Your New Dental Plan with MetLife 
 

As part of our new dental plan administered by MetLife, 
physical ID cards are not required. When visiting your dental 
provider, simply provide your Social Security number, and they 
will be able to access your file. 
 

For those who prefer to carry an ID card, a mock paper card has 
been included in your welcome package. You may cut it out and 
keep it in your wallet for convenience, though it is not 
necessary. 
 

Please note: This applies to all active and retired members. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact our 
office for assistance. 
 

Thank you! 
 

 
Linda L. Brown 
Fund Administrator 


